
Parish Announcements 
 
Weekend Masses – Saturday 11 and Sunday 12 February 
Fr. Frank is very appreciative that Fr. Ian and Fr. Bosco have kindly of offered to cover for 
him this weekend and celebrate Masses at St. Augustine’s and Our Lady of Sorrows. 
 
Saturday 11 February 2023 – 6pm St. Augustine’s.  Fr. Ian McDole will officiate at this Mass.   
 
Sunday 12 February 2023 – 9.30am Our Lady of Sorrows and 11am St. Augustine’s.   Fr. 
Bosco Clarke will officiate at these Masses. 
 
Weekday Masses – Tuesday 14 to Friday 17 February 
There will not be any weekday Masses in St. Augustine’s this coming week 
 
Ash Wednesday – Wednesday 22 February 
There will be Masses at both St. Augustine’s and Our Lady of Sorrows. 
6.00pm St. Augustine’s – celebrated by Fr. Kevin O’Driscoll 
6.30pm Our Lady of Sorrows - celebrated by Fr. Ian McDole 
 
Fr. Frank 
Fr. Frank is making a good recovery but is not yet fully recovered, so he will be flying to 
Ireland in the next couple of weeks to stay with family and continue resting.  He will return 
to the Parish to say his farewells at a Parish gathering that we’ll hold to thank him and show 
him how much we appreciate all he has done for us.  The date of his return visit is not 
known yet.  As soon as it is fixed, an announcement will be made. 
 
Fr. Shyju Chacko 
We are delighted that Fr. Shyju will be coming to our Parish, as our new Parish Priest.  He is 
on secondment to the Northampton Diocese from Palghat, India.  Recently he has been 
serving in Beaconsfield Parish and in Aston-le-Walls.  We are looking forward to meeting 
him and welcoming him to our Parish when he celebrates his first Masses in the Parish on 
Sunday 26 February. 
 
Thank you 
Fr. Frank sends his thanks to all Parishioners who have been sending him emails and cards 
wishing him a speedy recovery.   
 


